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SHARE PRICE MOVEMENTS

The board (“Board”) of directors of Peace Mark (Holdings) Limited (the “Company”) has noted the 
recent fluctuation in the price of the shares of the Company and wishes to state that it is not aware of 
any reasons for such fluctuation.

The Board also confirms that there are no negotiations or agreements relating to intended acquisitions or 
realisations which are discloseable under rule 13.23, neither is the Board aware of any matter discloseable 
under the general obligation imposed by rule 13.09, which is or may be of a price-sensitive nature.

As announced on 3 July 2008, the Company intends to hold a Board meeting to consider and approve 
the announcement of the audited consolidated final results of the group for the full financial year ended 
31 March 2008 on 22 July 2008.

Made by the order of the Board, the directors of which individually and collectively accept responsibility 
for the accuracy of this statement.

By Order of the Board
Chau Cham Wong, Patrick

Chairman

Hong Kong, 8 July 2008
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